
 

 

Year 5/6 trip to Cheltenham Playhouse. 
 20th November 2019 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
As part of our English topic on Tom’s Midnight Garden all Year 5/6 children are going to be visiting 
Cheltenham Playhouse for an exclusive performance and Q&A with the cast.  We are incredibly lucky to 
have been given this opportunity by the organisers. 
 
The trip will take place on Friday 13th December 2019. We will travel by coach, leaving from school at 
11:00am and will be back by 4:30pm hopefully.  (Please note the later collection time). If it appears 
that we are going to be delayed, we will endeavor to have a text sent to you as soon as possible.  On the day 
of the trip, your child will need to bring a packed lunch and a coat. 
 
The cost of the trip is £15.00. This covers the cost of the coach and a ticket to the show. Your child will not 
be denied a place on the trip if you decline to make a payment; however, the school cannot proceed with 
the trip unless there are sufficient contributions for it to be financed. Please speak to Mr Moss or Mrs 
Bennett in the office if you have any concerns about payment. 
 
Please return the slip below with the payment in an envelope (with your child’s name on it) to the school 
office by Monday 2nd December  2019. If you are able to help on the trip, please let us know on the same 
slip. Yours Sincerely, 
Mrs Aldridge, Mr Ricketts, Mr Weinberger & Miss Smith 
 
 

Year 5/6 TMG trip to Cheltenham Playhouse.  
 
I give/do not give permission for my child…………………………………………………….. to attend the trip to 
Cheltenham Playhouse on Friday 13th December 2019. 
 
I do/do not enclose a payment of £15.00 
 
I have informed the office that my child will need a lunch provided (Free school meals only) 
 
I am able/unable to help on the trip. (Please delete appropriately) 

 
Parent/Carer name…………………………………………    Signature………………………………………………… 
 


